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NOTICE OF RISK LIMITING AUDIT 
 

Cherokee County Elections and Voter Registration will conduct a risk limiting 
audit of ballots cast from the November 5, 2024, General Election.  The ballot 
batches will be assigned by the Office of the Secretary of State.  
 
This audit will take place on Friday, November 15 at 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.  If 
necessary, the audit will resume on Monday, November 18 at 10 a.m. and 
continue until completion. 
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